CITY OF PHILIP
WEST PINE STREET OVERLAY NOTICE

The City of Philip will be overlaying W. Pine Street from the intersection of Stanley
Ave., west for a total approximate length of 1800 feet.

The work is planned to start on Tuesday, June 11" with completion on Wednesday,
June 12, Access on this stretch of W. Pine St. will be very restricted during this
time—please consider an alternate route.

Thank you!
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